

February 28, 2021

Dear Patients, Families, Friends, and Colleagues,

I write today to tell you about some exciting changes at Pediatric Associates of Southern Westchester (PASW). On May 13, 2021, after nearly 34 years, I will be retiring. I have loved the practice of pediatrics more than I can express and it has been my great privilege to participate with you in the care of so many babies, children, and young adults. In many ways, I grew up in this practice, joining as a young, new physician and raising my children along with yours! We have been together through challenges and triumphs, large and small, and I am proud to have been able to help you through to the best of my ability.

PASW, a division of Boston Children's Health Physicians, remains dedicated to the ongoing care of your families under the caring and competent leadership of Dr. Lisa Mandelker and the professionalism of Drs. Hilary Smith and Debra Etelson. We are thrilled to announce that we are in the process of recruiting an additional talented physician to join our group this summer. As always, we are committed to continuing to provide excellent and compassionate care to all.

I will miss you. Thank you for the trust you have placed in me over these many years. I will cherish the relationships I established with you and I wish all of you good health and happiness in the coming years.

All the best,

Susan Meisler, MD

Susan meisler